Feb. 6, 1993

Dr. Gerald Diaz Department of Mathematical Sciences 2354 Fairchild Dr. Suite 6D2A USAF Academy, CO 80840-6252

Dear Dr. Diaz -

It is my pleasure to inform you of your nomination by the Rocky Mountain Section of the Mathematical Association of America as our section's awardee for "Distinguished College or University Teaching of Mathematics." This means that you will be honored at the business meeting held in conjuction with our annual section meeting, held this year at Colorado School of Mines in Golden on April 2 and 3. The business meeting will be at 8 am Saturday and I hope you can be there, as well as at the other activities both Friday afternoon and Saturday morning.

Your file has been sent on the the national MAA. There, about 6 members will be recognized from among those nominated by all of the regional sections. I wish you success in that process.

I am taking the liberty of sending a copy of this letter to Dr. Steve Gordon, your Department Head. He, in addition to all of your students and colleagues, is fortunate to have such an outstanding teacher on his faculty.

If for some reason you decline this nomination, please let me know as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

William C. Ramaley
Secretary/Treasurer
Rocky Mountain Section
Mathematical Association
of America

c. Dr. Steve C. Gordon, Department Head, Hq USAFA/DFMS 2354 Fairchild Dr. Suite 6D2A USAF Academy, CO 80840-6252